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COPY.

Copy of a letter received from the Society's Surveyors at

Hull. Dated 8th August. Received 9th August ,1921.

Dear Sir,

In reply to the classing letter of the 5th instant
and with reference to the cases of the steam trawlers
"FLAMBOROUGH" and "WITHERNSEA" Hull reports Nos. 32752 and
32763, 1 beg to ataté that the construction of the watertight
bulkheads andthe pillaring arrangements of the above are
'tor end,

satisfactory, also that the requirements of Section 48 of

the Rules have been complied with.
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